	DATE
	SUBJECT
	YEARS APPLIED TO
	REFERENCE
	REPLY YES/NO

	04.07.2019
	UNIFORM ORDER
	Nursery, Reception  Year 1, 2 & 3 only
	SUMMER24
	YES


Dear Parents,


It is that time of year again……..I will be putting an order in to our suppliers for uniform very soon.  It will be very useful if any parents who would like uniform either now or for September could place an order by Monday 15th July. 


An up to date order form is attached to this letter, please indicate what you require clearly and place the order with payment in the yellow box outside the Office.  

We will still have items in stock but due to storage we can’t keep a lot, so don’t forget to get your orders handed in.  Thanks…
Please make cheques payable to 

‘TRITLINGTON FRIENDS’

Yours faithfully,

V A Gray

Office Manager
SUMMER 24

